
 
 

  

St Paul’s C of E Junior School 
Oxford Road, Wokingham, RG41 2YJ 

Tel: (0118) 978 5219 

Email:  office@stpauls.wokingham.sch.uk 

Website:   www.stpauls.wokingham.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs J M Taylor 

 

11th March 2019 

 

Dear Parents 

 

 

Year 6 Residential Visit to PGL Liddington Tuesday 22nd – Friday 25th October 2019 

 

Thank you for the deposit payment securing your child’s place on the Liddington trip. 

 

The remaining amount of £253.00 can be paid by instalments. Payments should be received in school no 

later than the dates show below. 

 

Monday 25th March  £53 

Monday 29th April  £50 

Monday 3rd June  £50 

Monday 8th July            £50 

Monday 9th September  £50 

 

If you are intending to pay for the whole trip in one instalment, please make your payment in March as we 

are committed to regular payments to Liddington in advance of the trip. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs H Wilson 

Party Leader 
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